CWAAC Minutes

April 5, 2021

- Present: Michael Unger (Chair), Caroline Brisson, Christina Connor, Timothy Haase and Sharon Leathers
- CWAAC discussed submitting 2020-2021 Assessment Reports
 - CWAAC set June 1 as the date for submitting draft 2020-2021 assessment reports.
 - School Coordinators will provide feedback to groups in order to receive final drafts by June 30.
- CWAAC discussed the 2020-2021 Assessment Newsletter.
 - The CWAAC chair presented a preliminary list of topics and solicited feedback.
 - Representative Leathers suggested highlighting recent and upcoming accreditations, particularly ASB's and Teacher Education's Successful visits. All members present agreed.
 - Other topics include
 - Responding to COVID-19 Pandemic: Highlighting Successes During Remote Operations
 - Using Assessment Data: Potential Data Visualizations & Actions
 - Enhancing Efficiency: SPOL: Linking Data Across Programs to Measure Progress on Collegewide, Mission-Driven Outcomes; Google Drive: Sharing & Collaboration; Template Updates
 - CWAAC Membership Updates
- School & Program Updates
 - CWAAC chair will follow up with a handful of program to offer pandemic-related assessment help
- SPOL Update
 - The CWAAC Chair presented an overview of using SPOL to track mission-driven all college learning outcomes across different programs based on curriculum maps created by these programs.
- Membership note
 - ASB Representative Tim Haase will remain on CWAAC for 2021-2022. He is planning on stepping down at the end of spring 2022